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Carr joins The Dolben Company as regional property manager
November 12, 2008 - Front Section

Christopher Carr recently joined The Dolben Company, Inc. as regional property manager. Carr's

responsibilities will include overseeing numerous residential communities throughout New England.

Tom Beaton, vice president of property management said, "Mr. Carr brings a wealth of knowledge

and experience to our firm. His professional experiences in our industry make him an exceptional

addition to our team."

Carr joins the firm after five years at AIMCO where he served as the vice president of finance and

regional property manager. Prior to AIMCO Carr was director of finance for Marriott International.

A graduate of Framingham State College Carr now resides in Natick with his wife and four children.
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